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I am writing to register my opinion on the expansion plan that has been recently discussed in the
media. I am not opposed to expansion of amenities at Mount Washington so long as any
improvements are made without expanding the current developed footprint.
Respectfully, Ray
 
Raymond E. Pinard

Concord, NH 03301
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